

1100 N. LARAMIE AVE. • WILMETTE, ILL. 60091 • 273-4040 • 256-1100

1/16/70

Dear Don, P.C.:

Since I have received no comment from you on the letter I put in your room last Friday, and no expression of a desire to discuss it, I have assumed that the arrangements I mentioned meet with your approval.

Accordingly, I have asked Tom Diehl to confirm the situation by a formal note to you (pending further refinement by Fr. Harvanek after his return on the 29th), indicating that you have been granted a release from your duties here.

You will have a sabbatical in order to work on the Oedipus or on your degree (or both), and for that purpose will reside either at Loyola University or at St. Ignatius Rectory...as you prefer. You might consider most desirable a residence at Canisius House, if the details can be worked out. This, I would expect, can be settled once Fr. Harvanek returns.

I sincerely hope that the change will serve your needs in the most effective and fulfilling manner. That, certainly, will be the intention in my prayers.

Sincerely yours in Chrust,

John

